
Community Reminders

Speed Limit: School is back in session starting August

18th! We always want residents to be aware of our 15 mph

speed limit, but please be extra cautious as our Liberty

Summit students will be getting on and off the school

buses in the community and walking home! 

Parking: We have received some concerns about vehicles

not being parked between the lines. Please be sure to have

your vehicles not taking up more than one parking space

and to not be over the white lines. 
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Around Powell

Every Saturday in August the Powell Chamber
Farmers' Market will be in the parking lot of the

Liberty Square Plaza from 9:00AM-12:00PM!!



Community Events

Food Truck Line-UP

Wednesday August 17th
5:00 PM - 8:00 PM  

Wednesday August 31st
5:00 PM - 7:30 PM



Bring the kids by the 

Clubhouse to guess how many 

crayons are in the jar. Closest without 

going over will win a new bookbag 

for the school year! 

Community Events
Two chances to guess 

how many are in the jar from 
August 1st to August 12th !

Parents and Grandparents, we know how much goes

into getting the kids ready for the new school year!

Stop in the Clubhouse to guess 

how many coins are in the jar to win a  

gift card to a local restaurant to 

have dinner on us!! 



Stop by the Clubhouse to grab a full
pizza to take with you and choose from

your favorite toppings and bake at
home!

Community Events

Take & Bake Pizza!

Saturday August 20th
From 2:00 PM-4:00PM



Pet of the Month

Nico

Nico loves living at Liberty Summit because his
apartment is on the second floor facing the pond by

the school. Most days he’s in the back window
watching wildlife or poking his head off the deck to

harass Honey. Many of you see him sitting in the front
window waiting patiently for his mom to get home. He’s

the best roommate ever!


